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This Week.... 

This week in Maths we have been trying to 

remember our number bonds to 10. The 

children have played a number of games to 

help them remember. We even got the 10 

pin bowling out and asked questions such as, 

‘If you’ve just knocked down 3 pins, how 

many are left standing?’ 

In English we have been using capital 

letters for the word ‘I’. Some children have 

been remembering to include capital letters 

at the start of their sentences and full 

stops at the ends. We need a little more 

work at finger spaces between each word 

but our sounding out is improving.  
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Next Week… 

We will be adding and subtracting in 

Maths, looking at our number bonds to 

20 then tackling some one step word 

problems.  

In English we will be looking at stories 

with repetitive patterns and looking at 

the settings in those stories.  

 Please Note  

Spellings have been sent out for the 

first time this week. Please take the 

spelling list out of the homework book 

and keep it at home so your child can 

practise them every day. The spelling 

test will be Thursday 13th October to 

give the children plenty of time to learn 

the words. 

 A BIG Well Done.... 

to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times 

this week! 

Lucy, Faye, Cole, Lola, Harvey 

and Jack. 

Talk Topic  

Ask your child what is their 

favourite time of year and why? 

 

Certificates and Awards 

Writer of the Week –  

Isaac J 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Lola  

Christian Value Certificate for 

Friendship –  

Lily-May 

 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  

 

http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892

